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February 21, 2024 

SCHOOL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:    Kindergarten-Grade 6 Teachers, Pupils and Parents/Guardians 

          Non-teaching Personnel 

          School and Homeroom PTA Officers 

          Others Concerned 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE POSTPONEMENT  

OF SOME ACTIVITIES IN THE  

 SCHOOL-BASED ART MONTH CELEBRATION 2024 
 

1. To give enough time and address important school, district, and Division-related 

concerns like the conduct of medical and dental check-ups for learners and planning 

and preparation of project initiatives on early literacy and other relevant concerns to 

attend to, this office updates everyone on the postponement of the art activity 

scheduled on February 28, 2024.  

 

2. This will be tentatively conducted on March 15, 2024. Updates regarding this concern 

will be given via Bayanihan GC. 
 

3. Recognition/Awarding of winners in art-related activities (Photo Self-Art and Painting) 

will be conducted during the 3rd Quarterly Convocation.  

 

 

4. Other things previously issued will remain the same. 

 

5. For information and guidance.  
 

 

 
                                                                                         GEOFFREY T. UNIDA 

                                                                               School Principal I 


